20 S.E. 23 Ave.
Ocala, Florida 34471

Website: avondalehomeowners.org
December, 2010
Dear Neighbors,

Your AHOA Board members and officers for 2011 are:

President: Joe Rispoli JR20007@aol.com

Vice President: Jim Herzberger JHerzberger(@cox.net
Treasurer: Sue Amsden birdjabber52@embargmail.com
Secretary: Gren Condon Premierlawn(@cox.net
Operations Mgr: Berne Stalzer Stalzerbw(@aol.com
Architecture Cmte: David Otzel daotzel@gmail.com

Qur first meeting in the new year will be Thursday, January 06, 7:00 p.m., at
2319 SE 30" St. and you are invited to attend. Be sure to log on to our website
to view minutes and monthly expenditures, by-laws and other valuable
information. If you have concerns or suggestions on ways to improve our
neighborhood please do not hesitate to contact one of us at the above listed
emails—your input is necessary in order for us to improve our service to you.
We welcome your comments and look forward to a very productive year.

A copy of the approved budget for 2011 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Joe Rispoli
President



